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January 21, 2004 

TO:  ALL INTERESTED PARTIES 
 
 
SUBJECT: PUBLIC REVIEW AND COMMENT HEARING FOR THE DRAFT 
ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT FOR 2002 ZONE 40 WATER SUPPLY MASTER PLAN 
(WSMP) (Control Number: 02-PWE-0774) 
 
 
In response to several requests from reviewers, the end of the review period for the Draft 
Environmental Impact Report (DEIR) was extended from December 24, 2003 to February 1, 
2004.  The December 10, 2003 public hearing before the Sacramento County Project Planning 
Commission to receive verbal comments on the above referenced DEIR was also postponed.  
The new date to provide verbal comments on the DEIR is Monday, February 9, 2004.  The 
hearing will be held before the Sacramento County Project Planning Commission at 700 H 
Street, Suite 1450 at 5:30 pm.  Information regarding this project can also be found on the 
Sacramento County DWR website (http://www.saccodwr.org).   
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter please contact Robert Caikoski or Cherrie 
Danoff of this Department at (916) 874-7914. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Joyce Horizumi 
Environmental Coordinator 
 
 

http://dev.msa.saccounty.net/waterresources/

